
In December a Speed Canard aircraft was retrieved 
from Gross Isle Airport. The aircraft was donated to 
Chapter 384 at no cost.  The owner only asked that 
we clean out the hanger it was stored in.  Dave 
Keller is currently storing the aircraft. 

Chapter Member Projects
 Many of our local 384 Chapter Members are working on their own aircraft.  We try to spend a little time at each meeting for 
the members to update the crowd on their recent progress on their aircraft.  The following are projects known to be working 
in or around the airport: A Wag Aero Wagabond, An RV 12 project, a Zenith Cruiser, a Hatz CB-1 biplane and a Pre-war 
Taylorcraft restoration.  If you are working on a project and would like to update the crowd, please drop by the meeting this 
Wednesday.

 - Saturday Morning Breakfast
Breakfast is served at the BAA House, on Hyne 
Road, every Saturday morning at 9:00am. 

The hanger door project is complete! The final task 
of installing the plastic barrier, sealing the attic area 
was finished in December.

Hanger Door Project

Project Aircraft - Speed Canard

CONTACT!
EAA Chapter 384, Brighton, MI

BRIGHTON SPORTPLANE ASSOCIATION

UPCOMING EVENTS
QThe next meeting of your EAA Chapter is     
Wednesday, Jannuary 10, 2024 at 7:00pm in the 
BAA House/Terminal.

QChapter dues for 2024 are due this month. The 
annual membership cost is $25.

January 13, 2024

AROUND THE 
AIRPORT 45G

YOUR EAA CHAPTER OFFICERS
President - David Yegge (810) 241-6328
Vice President - Jon Harris (313) 909-3225
Treasurer - Ron Stonewall (810) 623-3427
Secretary - Greg Pawczuk (248) 935-3185
Trustee(s) at Large -
Clint Ray (810) 223-6819
David Hubbard (734) 395-2395




